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IMAGING NEWS


SET UP YOUR 
LICENSEE AND 

PERMIT HOLDER 
PORTAL 

ACCOUNT!                        


1. Make sure we have the 
correct email for you-contact 
us at OBMI.info@oregon.gov


2. CLICK THE BIG RED 
BUTTON ON OUR 
WEBSITE-go to licensee 
Portal 


3. Choose: New User?
Activate Now

OBMI 


SELF-SERVICE PORTAL

The OBMI has a new database! The Self-Service Portal is up and running with a plethora of 
actions you can perform-ALL ONLINE!


RENEW YOUR LICENSE OR PERMIT


UPDATE YOUR CONTACT, WORK OR SUPERVISOR INFORMATION


APPLY FOR A NEW LICENSE OR PERMIT 


PRINT YOUR LICENSE OR PERMIT CERTIFICATE


LICENSE OR PERMIT HOLDER LOOK-UP 

OBMI


RULE-MAKING                     


The OBMI has initiated rule 
making. 


Public commentary period is 
open and the Public Hearing 
is set for 8 am on January 
21,2022.


All the details are on our 
website:


www.Oregon.gov/OBMI 


http://www.Oregon.gov/OBMI
http://www.apple.com


Oregon Board of Medical Imaging November  2021

2

RECENT BOARD DISCIPLINARY CASES


The Board will be posting results of recent Disciplinary Action 
on our website. All information posted will be generated from 
public documents.


Please see the links on our website for the details.


OBMI Sending out Postcards AND 
emails  for Renewals


You may have gotten a postcard for your renewal 
notice.


If we have to correct email for you, you may have gotten 
an email.


The postcards give valuable information to help you get 
your license or permit renewed.


Soon, we will only be sending renewal notices via 
email!


Please get your access set up in our new Self-Service 
Portal so that you will be notified via email.
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